
 

 

 
 
 

Berry Buddies Dress Down Day 
Monday 20th November 

 
The Berry Buddies are having a dress down day on Monday 20th November and 
we would like to invite all the children to dress in their own clothes for the day. 

 
As part of this event we would like each child to bring in an item listed below as 
a contribution towards the Christmas Carols and Coffee Night which will be held 

in the school hall on Friday 1st December from 3.30 – 5.00pm. 
 
 

Please choose from the following list. 
 

Good quality toiletry item 
Good quality children’s toiletry item or small toy/game (new) 

Bottle of wine 
Christmas biscuits 

Bottle of champagne/Sparkling wine 
Bottle of Mulled wine 

Speciality tea or coffee 
Small bottle of spirits 

Or any other non-perishable Christmas food item 
 
 

These items will be used to make hampers for the raffle  
and also for our adults’ and childrens’ tombolas.   
Please feel free to club together for larger items. 

 
 

Many thanks for your support, 
Berry Buddies 


